Counselor Letter/Informed Consent

Dear Parents/Guardians:


A school counselor is someone available to help children develop academically, socially and personally. I will work closely with parents, teachers, and the school administrators to provide the best resources and services possible for our students.


A school counselor is a member of the school staff, not a medical doctor, psychiatrist, psychologist, or an employee of the Department of Human Services. A school counselor listens to a child and helps him/her better understand what may be going on in his/her life.


Counseling sessions are always confidential; however, there are exceptions to confidentiality. The exceptions include harm to self or others, and/or suspicion of abuse or neglect.


You may at any time refer your child to the counselor. Teachers and other members of the school staff can also refer students. Sometimes a student may “self-refer” by asking to see the counselor.


Your permission is required for your child to see the counselor either individually or in a small group. 

I will also be teaching guidance and as stated above individual and small group counseling is available. Topics will promote character development, positive self-image, motivation to learn, positive ways to relate to others, listening skills, problem-solving, and other areas that will help children to be more successful in school and in the future.
Please sign and return to your child’s teacher.
I do/ do not give permission for my child ______________________________

(Teacher’s name) ______________________to see the counselor individually or in a small group if needed.

Parent/Guardian’s Signature __________________________Date_____________

Thank You,

Sharon Billingsley
School Counselor

